Toothface

Newsletter for the Poppleton Dental Practice

Autumn/Winter 2016







This year we will be repeating our fantastic success with the MACMILLIAN BIG COFFEE MORNING. It will take place on Friday the 30th of September at 11am. Please bring friends & family and join us for a cup of tea and a slice of cake whilst raising money for this great cause. We will also be running a raffle (1st prize is an Oral B 6000 electric toothbrush worth £150!) and a "guess the number of toothpastes in the jar" competition. Tickets are just £1 with all the money raised going to Macmillan. If you can't make the actual day why not pop in for a raffle ticket and a guess?



New Team Member

You may have noticed a new face among the team this year as we have taken on a new full time member of staff called Katy. She joined us to help as we are getting busier and now need an extra pairs of hands. She is a fully qualified Dental Nurse who previously worked in Kirbymoorside before relocating to York. When she isn't working she enjoys spending time with her friends, niece and nephew, crafting, walking, photography and baking (very useful for our coffee morning!)

How did we do?

Patients who have been to visit us recently may have received an e-mail after their appointment requesting feedback in the form of a review on Yell, Google or Facebook. We would like to thank all those of you who have written such lovely things your comments have been greatly appreciated by all the team. We are always open to any suggestions or comments on how we can improve our service to you. You can let us know directly by e-mail to our address below, or post a comment in our suggestion box in the reception area.

WWW.

Look out for changes to our website coming up over this winter - new design and hopefully some online booking facilities too! We shall keep you posted.

Beneath your feet

As part of our ongoing refurbishment of the practice we have recently fitted new carpet tiles throughout the practice and new entrance matting. The slightly more purple hue of the tiles matches nicely with our existing colours and we are really pleased with the improvement it has made to our waiting area. As the practice is nearing the 20 year old mark it is one of the many things that are being updated, the most recent of which is a new gas boiler! And look out for our new artwork from the Poppleton Artist Exhibition which we are delighted to sponsor.





Keep up to date by following us on facebook www.facebook.com/poppletondentalpractice and twitter https://twitter.com/poppletondental



The Green, Upper Poppleton, York YO26 6DD. Tel: 01904 781 987 E: patients@poppletondentalpractice.co.uk W: www.poppletondentalpractice.co.uk